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Jason Schwartz Publish “Lack of Clarity Around 
Liquid Staking” in Tax Notes

Date: 5/22/2023 

Cahill partner Jason Schwartz wrote a letter to the editor about the lack of clarity surrounding liquid staking, which 
was featured in Tax Notes.

Tax Notes provides extensive and unbiased coverage of tax news and features important voices to the conversation 
and understanding of tax policy.

To read the letter, click here.
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https://www.taxnotes.com/tax-notes-today-federal/cryptocurrency/lack-clarity-around-liquid-staking/2023/05/22/7gpjn?highlight=%22fried%20frank%22

